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Only having “through work” insurance doesn’t work 
 

 

Too many people have often relied on group term life insurance as their only safety net. 

Often, this insurance is an employee benefit provided at low or no cost. The existence of 

this coverage might convince someone that a personally owned life insurance policy is 

not necessary. 

 

Only having “through work” insurance doesn’t work. This way of thinking should be a 

thing of the past for many reasons. Most forms of group life insurance are limited in 

amount, which may be tied to salary or some other benchmark. These numbers are often 

capped, and this cap may be dangerously low for your family’s actual needs. In fact, 

without a detailed needs analysis, any employer-provided coverage may be completely 

unrelated to needs at death.   

 

In addition, the amount of group insurance offered is almost always reduced, sometimes 

dramatically, when you retire. 

 

With the possibility of these changes on the horizon, you could one day find yourself 

without coverage, and if your health has changed (which it has and will as you age), you 

might also find yourself unable to secure individual protection.  

 

While group life insurance can help, it does not replace the need for individually owned 

life insurance.  I’ll be happy to meet with you and provide a no-cost needs analysis, so 

you’ll know exactly where you stand. 

 

Alex Keller, FICF 

 

I’m at 631-226-3831 or alex.keller@kofc.org.  Call me – let’s talk. 

 


